
 

299 NEVADA STREET ▪ AUBURN, CA 95603 ▪ (530) 823-4030 (tel/fax) 

 
 

TO: SPRTA Board of Directors 
                      Interested Parties 

           DATE: January 25, 2023 

  
FROM: Solvi Sabol 
                      Planning Administrator, Board Secretary 
  
SUBJECT:  SPRTA Board Meeting on JANUARY 25, 2023 CANCELED 
 

 
Our regularly scheduled meeting of the South Placer Regional Transportation Authority 
(SPRTA) on January 25, 2023 has been canceled.   
 
The Placer County Transportation Planning Agency (PCTPA) Board will convene as 
scheduled at 9:00 a.m. on January 25, 2023. The agenda is available at 
https://pctpa.net/agendas-2023/.  
 
If you have any questions pertaining to the SPRTA or PCTPA Board meetings, please 
contact me at ssabol@pctpa.net or (530) 823-4030. 
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